
Dear Colleagues. 

 

The application portal is now open for the Peace Psychology Small Grants Program 2021. 

Proposals are welcome from all over the world. 

 

The Society for the Study of Peace, Conflict, and Violence: Peace Psychology invites 

applications for small grants for research in peace psychology, development of peace psychology 

education programs, or community projects involving the application of peace psychology. 

The purpose of this grant program is to foster the development of the field of peace psychology 

worldwide through research, education, and the application of peace psychology in community 

projects.  

- Grant awards this year are between $300 and $3,000. At least half of the grants are awarded to 

graduate students or persons in the early stages of their careers.  

- Applications will be accepted through June 1, 2021, with decisions announced July 15, 2021.  

- Awardees must be members of Division 48 (but APA membership is not required).  

- How to apply: Visit the website at http://peacepsychology.org/small-grants-2021 

 

Feel free to share widely and reach out to me if you have any questions or are interested in 

serving on the grant review committee. 

 

Best, 

 

Breeda 

--------  

Breeda McGrath, PhD 

APA Division 48 Small Grants Chair 

bmcgrath@thechicagoschool.edu  
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